
From: George Dang 

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 2:23 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca; Sandra DeMaria 
sandra.demaria@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Objection to city file: D01-21008 and D02-21016 

Hi There, 

I am emailing to object the 2 building of 27 story and 31 storys.  I live in the Richland 
community and find that having the 2 buildings this high is VERY AWKWARD! It is this 2 
tall buildings being build out of no where. It doesn't look nice and doesn't help the 
neighborhood.  It make sense to build a lower condo like 10 floors or less or build a 
plaza with restaurants where I find this area is lack of good and different varieties 
restaurants.   

Again, I am against building these 2 high storys building! 

George 
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